
Doll, Laura 

4/10/2013 6:28:15 PM
rfiglock@AdvancedSurveyDesign.com (rfiglock@AdvancedSurveyDesign.com)
Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Doll, 
Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 
emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov); Goelz, Peter 
(pgoelz@oneillandassoc.com) (pgoelz@oneillandassoc.com) 
(pgoelz@oneillandassoc.com)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: FW: CPUC Natural Gas Safety Symposium Invitation and Agenda

Bob

I’m following up on your previous communications with General Jack Hagan about the 
upcoming CPUC Safety Symposium May 7 & 8 in San Francisco. I hope you received the 
invitation (below and attached) last week from the CPUC, and I hope you have had an 
opportunity to register on-line. There is a link in the attachment to this email. As everything is 
paperless for this event, we really need the digital registration list for an accurate headcount.

The combined gas utilities will be paying your expenses (PG&E, Southern California Gas, and 
Southwest Gas Corp) and PG&E will coordinate the payment. It is easiest for us if you make 
your own arrangements: air (which I assume you do not need), hotel, etc. Keep receipts and 
then submit them via invoice afterward, through me, and we will get you reimbursed.

You may stay anywhere you like. The Marine’s Memorial Club has some rooms available, and 
that might be a good location for you as the Tuesday night dinner is there and it’s conveniently 
located. Just contact them directly at 1.800.562.7463. or at www.marineclub.com. We’ll be 
paying for the Tuesday night dinner directly, but there is a cash bar beforehand. All other 
meals will be on your own, and we will reimburse you for reasonable charges (which I have no 
doubt you are used to!)

Peter Goelz, who’s copied on this email, will be in touch with you about the panel format and 
questions to focus the discussion. The plan for your panel is that Alaska Air will open the 
discussion with about a 20 minute presentation of their transformation, and then panelists will 
speak for about 10 minutes each before we open it to questions.
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Again, we look forward to your participation.

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

lrdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739

From: Prosper, Terrie D. [mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 10:32 AM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D.
Subject: CPUC Natural Gas Safety Symposium Invitation and Agenda

Hello,

Attached please find an invitation to a Natural Gas Safety Symposium from Brigadier General (CA) Jack 
Hagan, Director of the California Public Utilities Commission’s Safety and Enforcement Division.

The Symposium, titled Forging a New Vision of Safety in California, is May 7-8, 2013, in San Francisco. 
The attached letter of invitation and agenda provide more information, including how to register.
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Thank you, and please let me know if you have any questions.

Terrie Prosper

Director, News and Public Information Office

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-2160

tdp@cpuc.ca.qov

Facebook I Twitter I www.cpuc.ca.gov
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